
From: jane oldfield 

Sent: 27 January 2025 15:50 

To: Planning 

Subject: Application ref: 2025/0257/T 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

I write in support of the application to dismantle the tree outside 37 

Rossendale Way NW1 0XB. 

 

I live at 11 Bergholt Mews and the tree in question is just outside my garden 

and towers over my property. The tree significantly obstructs the sunshine into 

my garden, the leaves fall into my garden and gutters creating work and cost 

for me to clear them and, most importantly, the tree is too big for its location 

so close to houses - it's roots are coming up in my garden, running the risk of 

undermining the foundations of my house. 

 

I would therefore wholeheartedly support this application and urge you to 

grant it. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of any further assistance. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jane Oldfield 

 


